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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 11:08 AM
To: 'Ruth McElroy Amundsen'
Subject: RE: Please allow Indian River Shores to get power from FPL

Good morning Mr. and Mrs. McElroy,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
 
From: Ruth McElroy Amundsen [mailto:rma@cox.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 8:37 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Cc: Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office of Commissioner Patronis; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of 
Commissioner Graham; Records Clerk 
Subject: Please allow Indian River Shores to get power from FPL 
 
Dear Commissioner Brown,  
We are owners of a home in John’s Island.  Climate change is a very real issue to us, and we have solar power 
on our main home in Virginia.  I would love to be able to be a customer of Florida Power and Light, because 
they have an enviable record of adding renewable energy to their portfolio, and are one of the leading utilities in 
the country as far as solar.  Please allow our neighborhood to be serviced by Florida Power and Light rather 
than Vero Beach Electric. 
Thank you,  
Ruth McElroy 
 

Ruth & Scott McElroy  
300 Ocean Rd #2F 
Vero Beach, FL 32963 
757-478-3024 
 
http://www.the-mcelroys.com/ourgreenhouse/ 
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